
 

Workshop on Cyber Security 

Date: 6th May, 2025 
Number of Participants: 40 (BCA) + 20 (Computer Science) = 60 Total 

In collaboration with the Placement and Career Guidance Cell, the department organized a 
Cyber Security Awareness Workshop aimed at educating students on the risks associated with 
cybercrimes and preventive measures. The session was conducted by distinguished speakers—police 
officers Yankee Sherpa and Meghna Subba, 
along with cybercrime consultant Saurabh 
Biswas. Discussions covered topics like 
hacking, phishing, online scams, and 
cyberbullying, supported by real-world case 
studies and legal frameworks. Emphasis was 
placed on cyber hygiene practices such as 
using strong passwords, careful sharing of 
personal information, and vigilance against 
suspicious online activities. The session was 
highly interactive and significantly enhanced 
the students' understanding of cybersecurity 
challenges, equipping them to navigate the 
digital world responsibly and safely. 

 

 


